
Jericho Underhill Land Trust monthly meeting – July 6, 2020 

 

Board members: Sabina Ernst, John Koier, Michael Lazorchak, Phyl Newbeck, Livy Strong, and 

Hilaire Thomas 

 

Over the years, JULT has received some stock donations. Upon a motion duly made and 

seconded, the board agreed that it was time to sell our holdings. 

 

The draft conservation easement for Tomasi has been sent to the Underhill Select Board which is 

also working on an interim management plan. We are in discussion with two Jericho landowners 

about possible conservation projects. 

 

Two different groups will be working to eradicate invasive barberry at Kikas Valley Farm this 

summer and the board approved the necessary expenditures. There was discussion about 

repairing a road at Wolfrun Natural Area but the board did not make a determination on whether 

or not to do so. 

 

We have tentatively scheduled a fall wildflower walk with Liz Thompson for September 19 but 

it may be cancelled depending on the state of the pandemic.  

 

 


